
CITY OF ROSEVILLE 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Roseville has prepared a Comprehensive Annual Performance 

Evaluation Report (CAPER) for projects funded through the Community Development Block Grant 

Program for the 2013-2014 Program Year.  Copies of the report are available for review at the City of 

Roseville Department of Community and Economic Development, 29777 Gratiot Avenue, Roseville, 

Michigan 48066.  For further information, contact Michael Connors, Director of Community Development, 

at (586) 445-5423.    

Posted August 29, 2014 – Post for 30 Days 

Respectfully submitted, 
RICHARD M. STEENLAND 
City Clerk 

 


